

Dear Kindergarten Student,

Welcome!! I hope you are having a wonderful summer. Soon it will be time to start Kindergarten, and I am so excited to be your teacher. My name is Mrs. Herron, and I am very eager to meet you and your fellow classmates. Our room number is 27. I have been busy getting our classroom ready for all of our new friends. I am looking forward to a wonderful and exciting school year! There are a few items that I am asking you to purchase for the school year.

- You don't need to individually label each item below, please just label one gallon-size bag with your child's name and place supplies inside bag.
- Please send in all supplies to school on the first day of school.
- Please wear the enclosed nametags on the first few days of school. Please write your child's bus number on the name tags or label it if they are a car rider or if they are attending the after-care program.
- Also, please send in an extra set of clothing (shirt, pants/shorts, underwear, socks) in a gallon size bag labeled with your child's name. This will be utilized in the event of an accident or spill.

Looking forward to meeting you and I will see you soon!!

Your Teacher.

## **Supply List:**





- (2 pks.) 24 pack of Crayola Crayons
- 2 Pack or more of Elmer glue sticks
- Polly or Plastic pocket folder
- 4 pack of black Expo markers
- 1 soft flat Pencil Pouch
- 1 hard plastic Pencil Box
  - Headphones















## Wish List:



- Juice Boxes
- Gallon size zipper seal bags
- Sandwich size zipper seal bags
- Black dry erase markers